ear 6 Learning Updaqt,

Friday 14th July 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,
This is our last learning update, and what a week it has been.

Firstly, I wanted to say that we are all delighted by your child’s result: they are a testament to their hard-
work, and they should feel proud of their achievements.

Shakespeare Rocks was a true delight: to pull of such a performance when they are all so very tired shows
exactly how tenacious the children are. We hope that you enjoyed watching it as much as we did, putting
it together.

There has been some learning happening this week, aside from transition visits!
PE, although wet has continued! benchball and other ball games.
Animation has continued to computing.

In geography, we have continued learning about globalisation, trade, fast fashion and what this means, as
well as ethical purchasing.

I hope the prom goes well I certainly know that lots of effort has gone into organising it, and the
children are very excited!

We hope that everyone has enjoyed their transition visits thus far, and for those children who are about
to experience transition, we hope that it all goes well, and we look forward to hearing about it.

Reminders
Leavers’ assembly next Friday morning—as close 09:05 as we can make it.

Certificates

Evie C is the writer of the week
Evergone is the star of the week

Have a super weekend!
Nuala Gilmore, Beckie Offley, Monica Moldovean

Nuala.gilmore1@moulton.suffolk.sch.uk



